
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 8/23/2012 3:57:43 PM 
To: 'matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Rescheduling our 4 pm 

Sure. I left you a voice message. Tuesday is fine in the morning. 

Original Message 
From: Tisdale, Matthew iroailtoiroatthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2012 03:50 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: I Redacted Dahlgren, Joan <joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Rescheduling our 4 pm 

John, 

My apologies for the (very) short notice, but I won't be free to talk at 4 pm. Can we talk on tuesday instead? 

Thx 

MWT 

SB GT&S 0446748 
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